
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: The election’s over, and unfinished business beckons locally 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-the-elections-over-and-unfinished-business-beckons-locally/  
 
CBS21: Air Quality Alert in effect for Central PA counties today, warm temps expected to continue 
https://local21news.com/news/local/air-quality-alert-in-effect-for-central-pa-counties-today-warm-
temps-expected-to-continue 
 
Climate Change 
 
The Guardian: Why Republican control of US Senate would kneecap climate action 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/nov/10/us-senate-climate-action-republican-control 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lebtown.com: One last peek around Quittie Creek at the end of autumn 
https://lebtown.com/2020/11/10/photo-story-one-last-peek-around-quittie-creek-at-the-end-of-
autumn/ 
 
Daily American: Education, recreation opportunities converging at Nathan’s Divide 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/active/education-recreation-opportunities-
converging-at-nathan-s-divide/article 9c7310be-22c1-11eb-b85a-bf3bba43a0c9.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Opportunities abound to unlock public lands in Pennsylvania 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/11/opportunities-abound-to-unlock-public-lands-in-
pennsylvania/  
 
Energy 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: UGI unveils $60M liquid natural gas facility in Bethlehem 
https://www.cpbj.com/ugi-unveils-60m-liquid-natural-gas-facility-bethlehem/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Local energy bank assists with payments 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2020/11/local-energy-bank-assists-with-
payments/ 
 
Utility Dive: Senate uncertainty muddies clean energy path, but offshore wind, EVs poised to gain with 
Biden: analysts 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/murky-path-for-clean-energy-after-senate-race-biden-to-accelerate-
offshore-wind-electric-vehicles/588631/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fossil fuels will be like dead horses (LTE) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/11/dead-horses/  
 
Mining 



 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why cash may or may not be part of a deal for the Cumberland Mine 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/11/09/why-cash-may-not-be-part-of-deal-for-
cumberland.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cumberland Mine owner in negotiations with potential purchaser 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/11/09/cumberland-mine-in-negotiations-for-
sale.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Stay issued on Mountain Valley Pipeline stream and wetland crossing permits 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/11/09/stay-issued.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Lawyer tells court how much permit delays are costing Mountain Valley 
Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/11/09/mountain-valley-pipeline-delays-
equitrans.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas prices decline again in Washington, region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/gas-prices-decline-again-in-washington-
region/article 03defb5c-2298-11eb-8765-6386416699c7.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PSU experts explain how to handle lanternfly egg masses 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/11/psu-experts-explain-how-to-handle-lanternlfy-
egg-masses/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Meet Lucky, the lanternfly-sniffing dog who just graduated from the University of 
Pennsylvania  
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/meet-lucky-the-lanternfly-sniffing-dog-who-just-graduated-
from-the-university-of-pennsylvania/article 903fc298-2261-11eb-afa3-b319d38ffb19.html  
 
Water 
 
Altoona Mirror: Fish rescue unlikely 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/11/fish-rescue-unlikely/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Boil advisory for E. Water St. residents in Lock Haven 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/boil-advisory-for-e-water-st-residents-in-lock-
haven/article 0096e2da-2369-11eb-8e10-33f58dbc9e7b.html  
 
Renovo Record: Lock Haven Issues Boil Water Advisory for Portion of E. Water Street 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/64245  
 
Miscellaneous 
 



Daily American: Federal funding to resume environmental studies for expansion of Route 219 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/federal-funding-to-resume-environmental-
studies-for-expansion-of-route-219/article 964b37a6-22c7-11eb-9cec-db8f686a5fc6.html  
  
Tribune-Democrat: $6 million secured for U.S. Route 219 completion studies 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/6-million-secured-for-u-s-route-219-completion-
studies/article 7138f7ee-22d8-11eb-890c-97fd0dbface3.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Tearing down houses can build communities 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-tearing-down-houses-can-build-communities/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Crews battle ‘progressing’ brush fire in Indiana Township 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/crews-battle-progressing-brush-fire-in-indiana-
township/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Will U.S. Steel site see new life? Developer investing $1.5B to make it an 
East Coast giant of industrial space 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2020/10/30/us-steel-falls-township-
redevelopment-warehouses-east-coast-northpoint/6081264002/ 


